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Age UK members will enjoy a special tea party at No.1 Royal Crescent
11 Age UK members from Bath and Keynsham have been taking part in a project to create their own ceramics at some of Bath’s museums. They have created their own cups, plates and cake stands and will celebrate their achievement by using them at a special tea party at No.1 Royal Crescent on Wednesday 2nd July from 2.00 – 4.00pm.
Since March, the members have enjoyed visiting No.1 Royal Crescent, the Holburne Museum and the American Museum in Britain. They have attended workshops with Jane Johnson, an experienced ceramicist and have created their own objects, inspired by the beautiful ceramics on display in the museums. Jane has taught the group how to mould, decorate and glaze the clay with stunning results. Age UK have welcomed the project as a opportunity for members to build their confidence and skills and feel less isolated.
Heather Allen, one of the participants, said:

“I am now 90 years old and have had the most enjoyable experience of my retirement.”
Polly Andrews, the Coordinator of the Bath Museums Community Engagement project commented:

“It’s been a joy to be able to provide this course for Age UK members. They are a very talented group and there has been a lot of laughter and fun along the way.”
This project with Age UK is part of the Bath Museums Partnership Community Engagement project. It is funded by the Arts Council of England and has worked so far with four community groups, linking them with the museums run by the Bath Preservation Trust, the Holburne Museum and the American Museum in Britain. The aim of the project is to provide engaging arts- based experiences for new audiences.

For more information on the project contact: 

Polly Andrews

Tel: / email: 01225 333895 pandrews@bptrust.org.uk
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